
ASSOCIATION OF SACRAMENTO COUNTY  
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT  

VETERANS AND EMPLOYEES 

From the President 
 

Hello All, 

 

Our annual BBQ & Shoot was a great success with wonderful weather and great food to eat.  We had 143 

members and guests at the BBQ and 130 shooters.  Once again, Sgt. Steve Harding and his staff provided all 

we could ask for and more. Great BIG thanks to Michael Garcia for his fantastic BBQ feast. To all of you, 

thank you for making our day great.  

 

Our Club gained 6 new members; Scott Swain, James Hash, Ron Hampton, Donald Richter, Dennis Kyler and 

Kraig Kelley. Welcome aboard! 

 

Our June meeting will be at the Rancho Cordova Elk’s Lodge on June 12th. This will be our last meeting 

before our summer break and we have a lot to cover. Our guest speakers will be: Jan Arbuckle on the 

benefits of the PEER Support Organization, Frank Russell on the Boston Marathon Bombing, and  

Gil Magness on the history and benefits of the Verhoeven Memorial Fund. 

 

I want to thank all of you who donated your time for the annual Folsom Garage Sale. Our Club received 

$754.02 from the proceeds. A very special “Thank You” to Sherry Matranga for all of her hard work and use 

of her home and to Gil Magness for the use of his trailer.   

 

We need to start thinking about nominations for our November election. All officers and two Board of  

Directors positions are needed. I will be reminding you again after we return 

from the summer break, but it’s always good to start thinking ahead.  

 

The June meeting will be at the Rancho Cordova Elk’s Lodge.  Don’t forget 

to RSVP Kathy Shannon by June 6th. We have to advise the kitchen staff of 

our count so they can provide enough seating and food. It’s very hard for 

them to have to set up tables at the last minute and hope they will have 

enough food to feed more than we requested.   

See you at the June meeting, Judy 
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3. Richard Husky 

 

5. Doris Dodson, Gary Osborne 

 

6. Rodney Anderson, Steve Johnson 

 

7.   Glen McPherson 

 

8. Gary Brown 

 

9.    Jamie Mitchell 

 

11.   Lee Ghilarducci 

 

14.   Darrell Edwards, Steve Hill 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

President 

Judy Denton 

(916) 363-1282 

judydenton1840@att.net 

Vice President 

Bill O’Connor 

(916) 483-7557 

williamo@winfirst.com 

Secretary 

Marilyn Siefker 

(916) 961-4766 

Phillipmarilyn@aol.com 

Treasurer 

Kathy Shannon 

(916) 952-7395 

keshannon004@gmail.com 

7871 Garden Highway,  

Yuba City, CA 95991  

Sergeant At Arms 

Doug Borges 

(916) 961-0874 

dougborges@aol.com 

Board of Directors: 

Earl Evans 

(916) 261-1668 

earlthepearl1948@hotmail. 

Com 

Walt Horne 

(916) 423-1898 

wcwfm@frontier.net 

Sherry Matranga 

(916) 983-7687 

Clem Meier 

cfmeier@comcast.net 

Barbara Smith 

(916) 684-5344 

bubbas@frontiernet.net 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

Past President 

Sam Gault 

(916)  723-3466 

ssgault1980@comcast.net 

Newsletter Editor & 

Webmaster 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

2013 

711 Club Officers 

GUEST SPEAKERS FOR JUNE MEETING 
 

Our guest speakers will be: Jan Arbuckle on the benefits of 

the PEER Support Organization; Frank Russell on the 

Boston Marathon Bombing; and Gil Magness on the  

history and benefits of the Verhoeven Memorial Fund. 

 

20.  Floyd Smiley 

 

21.  John Garcia 

 

23.  Jan Hoganson 

 

24.  George Clower 

 

26.  Kathleen Shannon 

 

27.  Manuel Gergiannakis 

 

28.   Bettie Matranga 

 

30.   Dianne Round, Neal Winship  
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Meeting  Minutes 
 

There are no minutes from the May 15th, meeting because it was  

annual BarBQ and Range Day held at the Kenneth Royal Range. 



Our Next Meeting  -  June 12, 2013 
 

Rancho Cordova Elks Lodge  
11440 Elks Circle, Rancho Cordova  

11 AM Social hour  

12 noon Meeting and Lunch  

Followed by the raffle  

RSVP By 

Thursday, June 6th 

Kathy Shannon 

(916) 952-7395  
keshannon004@gmail.com 
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DUES ARE OUTSTANDING 
 

Several members have not paid their dues for 2013.  Let’s get your  

check to Kathy ASAP.  They are $24 for the year through 

December 2013. 
 

 

 
 

********************************************************** 

SUMMER BREAK 

 

Summer Break is almost here. June 12th, is the last meeting until 

September 11th, 2013. Happy trails to you. 

Visit us on the Web 

www.711club.org 

mailto:judydenton1840@att.net

